Kim Dawson <kim.dawson@edcgov.us>

Perks Court Site-BOS Agenda 5-24-2022

4 messages

Joe Harn <joe.harn@edcgov.us> Wed, May 18, 2022 at 5:26 PM
To: John Hidahl <john.hidahl@edcgov.us>, Wendy Thomas <wendy.thomas@edcgov.us>, George Turnboo
<george.turnboo@edcgov.us>, Lori Parlin <lori.parlin@edcgov.us>, Sue Novasel <sue.novasel@edcgov.us>, Jeffrey Leikauf
<leikaufj@edso.org>, "John.dagostini" <John.dagostini@edso.org>, Daniel Del Monte <daniel.delmonte@edcgov.us>, Donald
Ashton <don.ashton@edcgov.us>, David Livingston <david.livingston@edcgov.us>, Cleve Morris
<cmorris@cityofplacerville.org>, County of El Dorado Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us>, Kim Dawson
<kim.dawson@edcgov.us>

Cc: Noel Stack <noel.stack@mcnaughton.media>, Eric Jaramishian <eric@mtdemocrat.com>, Laurel Brent-Bumb
<chamber@eldoradocounty.org>

Dear Board Members,

The County has invested tens of millions of dollars improving the Missouri Flat interchange so that it would be possible to
bring some retail sales tax dollars and jobs in to our county. The retailers in the immediate area bring in substantial sales
tax revenues that we spend largely on public safety services. Missouri Flat Road is the gateway to our South County
Wine Country.

The agenda item before you states, "
The purpose of this Agreement for Services 6586 is to specifically support number one above, the
development of a short-term congregate Navigation Center site on the Perks Court property."

Please do not attempt to attract a large number of the homeless to this area. There is a high likelihood "the navigation
center" will hurt commerce in the very area that we have invested so heavily to increase commerce.

Joe Harn
Auditor-Controller
El Dorado County

Kim Dawson <kim.dawson@edcgov.us> Thu, May 19, 2022 at 8:09 AM
To: Joe Harn <joe.harn@edcgov.us>

Good Morning Joe - Would you like me to add your comments to item 30 on the agenda for Tuesday's meeting? Take
good care, Kim

[Quoted text hidden]

Kim Dawson

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

County of El Dorado

330 Fair Lane, Building A

Placerville, CA 95667

(530) 621-5393

kim.dawson@edcgov.us
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Joe Harn <joe.harn@edcgov.us> Thu, May 19, 2022 at 10:36 AM



